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August 3, 2015 

Product Advisory # 1488 MPEe-V5 Rev 2.00 VGA Connector 
 

This is a formal notification regarding a product supplied by VersaLogic Corp. Our records 
indicate that your company has purchased this product.  

Please read this notice thoroughly to determine what impact this change may have on you in 
regards to your currently owned product or future purchases from VersaLogic Corp. 

Affected Products 

Products Description Old Revision Level New Revision Level 

VL-MPEe-V5 Mini PCIe Video 
Expansion Module 

1.00 2.00 

 

Changes Made to Product 

Version 2.00 of the VL-MPEe-V5 features a new VGA connector.  This connector has a 
more robust mechanical design than the VGA connector used on Version 1.00 products. 

With the new connector, the entry point for the VGA cable is oriented vertically.  This makes 
cable insertion easier and more reliable. 

An accessory cable to interface between the VL-MPEe-V5 and a standard 15-pin VGA 
connector, is also available (VL-CBR-1204). 

Customer Impact 

This change will improve the ease of assembly and reliability of the product. 

 

Fielded Units 

Use as is. 

Future Shipments 

New revision boards will begin shipping on August 3, 2015.  

Additional Information 

For additional information or assistance related to this change, please contact VersaLogic 
Technical Support at Support@VersaLogic.com or call (503) 747-2261. 
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